
 
 
Date:  Wednesday, October 25, 2017 
To:  Residents and Neighbors 
From:  Locations Department, Hawaii Five-0 
 

LOCATION: 9TH AVENUE 
 
Aloha Residents and Neighbors, 
 
We will be visiting your neighborhood to film scenes for the television series HAWAII FIVE-0 and we wanted 
to provide you with some advance notice and share with you our shoot plans. We are filming at a private 
residence in your neighborhood. Please see below our schedule: 
 
PREP:   Wed. Oct. 25th & Thurs. Oct. 26th 2017, 7:00am – 5:00pm DAILY 

!  We will park our essential production vehicles on a portion of 9th Ave. 
between Maunaloa Ave. and Kilauea Ave. while we prepare the location 
for filming. 
 

MOVE-IN:   Thursday, October 26th, 2017, 6:00pm-10:00pm 
¥ Working production vehicles move-in and stay parked on 9th Ave. 

between Maunaloa Ave. and Maunalei Ave.  
¥ Stay parked quietly overnight with security. 

 

FILMING:   Friday, October 27th 2017, 7:00am – 7:00pm 
¥ Working production vehicles stay parked on 9th Ave. between Kaimuki 

Ave. and Maunalei Ave. while we film on location. 
¥ 8:30am-5:00pm: We will be performing SIMULATED GUNFIRE, 

which may be loud: PLEASE DO NOT BE ALARMED. 
¥ Officers from the Honolulu Police Department will be present during 

filming hours to assist with traffic flow and safety. 
¥ The Bus stop on 9th Ave. between Maunaloa Ave. and Kilauea Ave. will 

be relocated during filming. 
 

STRIKE:  Monday, October 30th 2017, 7:00am – 5:00pm 
¥ We will park our essential production vehicles on a portion of 9th Ave. 

between Maunaloa Ave Ave. and Kilauea Ave. while we restore the 
location. 
 

No driveways will be blocked without permission. We apologize for any delays you may incur during our visit 
and greatly appreciate your patience. Barricades and signage for restricted parking will be displayed 24 hours 
ahead of our usage. Your understanding and kokua are very much appreciated. We will make every effort to 
behave sensitively while we are guests in your neighborhood.  Please feel free to contact us if you have any 
questions. Mahalo for your continued support. 
 
This episode is scheduled to air on CBS, Friday, January 5th, 2018 at 8:00PM (HST).  
 
Mahalo, 
Hawaii Five-0 | Locations Department  
Office: (808) 535-4927 


